BTD: Invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 13 May 2020, Thuduc Centrifugal Concrete Joint Stock Company announced Invitation letter No. 281/ TB – HDQT. TDC to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:

1. Meeting time and venue:
· Meeting time: Starting at 8:00, Thursday, 28 May 2020
· Venue: Meeting hall of the Company’s Branch, Km 20+200, Provincial Road 744, Rach Bap Hamlet, An Tay Commune, Ben Cat Town, Binh Duong Province (located 400 meters away from Rach Bap junction, to Dau Tieng direction)
2. Participants: Shareholders who are holding shares of Thuduc Centrifugal Concrete Joint Stock Company according to the list of shareholders recorded on 14 Apr 2020; Board of Directors, Board of Supervisors and Board of Management of the Company
3. Meeting contents: Discuss and approve the following contents
· Report on the business operation results and investments in 2019; Plan on business operation and investments in 2020
· Approve the audited Financial Statement 2019

· Plan on profit distribution and dividend payment of 2020
· Discuss and vote for some other important issues
4. Documents in service of the General Meeting of Shareholders: Shareholders could access the website of the Company at: www.betongthuduc.com > shareholders services from 18 May 2020 to download the documents relating to the General Meeting of Shareholders
5. Registration for participants:

· Shareholders could authorize another person to representing them if they could not directly participate in the General Meeting of Shareholders (following the attached sample)
· To facilitate the General Meeting of Shareholders, recommend shareholders to register for their participant or authorization via calls/ mail/ fax of authorization letter before 14:00, 27 May 2020 to:
Organization board of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 - Thuduc Centrifugal Concrete Joint Stock Company
Address: 356A Ha Noi Highway, Phuoc Long A Ward, District 9, Ho. Ho Chi Minh City
Tel: 028 3731 3272, meet Mr. Pham Anh Linh (Phone: 0978 597 059) or Ms. Bui Minh Truc (Phone: 0909 272 122)

Fax: (028) 3 731 3271 – 3 640 2989

This notice replaces for the invitation letter

